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2 August 2022 
 

Official Information Act (OIA) request ChChD (Canterbury District) 10908 
 
I refer to your email dated 16 June 2022 requesting the following information under the OIA from Waitaha 
Canterbury.  Specifically: 
 

• Do you have versions of the (Tāngata Ora / Our People) survey for each department - with the answers to 
the main questions and percentages? (If so can I have them). 

 
It has always been the intention to provide Tangata Ora results to our people leaders and staff, however, due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic and pressures on our system it has not been possible for our Executive and Senior Leaders to 
review and disseminate all information to our staff. It is important, given the nature of the survey, that staff are the 
first to hear about our results. 
 
We are currently monitoring the situation with the Covid-19 pandemic and the pressures on our health system with a 
plan to release the results to staff when appropriate.  
 
After which time, we can provide a copy of relevant reports.  
 
On this basis, we are declining this request under Section 18(d) of the OIA on the basis that the information requested 
is, or soon will be, publicly available. We anticipate that this will be within the last quarter of the 2022 calendar year, 
and in December at the latest. 
 
You may, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act, seek a review of our decision to withhold information by 
the Ombudsman.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz; or 
Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Waitaha Canterbury 
website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Ngā mihi / Yours sincerely, 

 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Waitaha Canterbury / Te Tai o Poutini West Coast.  

9(2)(a)
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